UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
WASH&NGTQN, D.C. 20260

SEp gﬁ-m : AL AN FABTION

Ms. Jo-Amne R Basile
Vice President
Extemmal and Indusity Rcianons
Ceiluisr Telecommunications

and Intemet Association C
1250 Comnceticuf Ave., NW Suite sw
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Ms, Basile:

Thenk vou for your letter of September 6, 2002, reguesting clarification of the
Esnwirormental Protection Agepcy’s (BPA) current position regarding the Federal
Commmunications Commission (FCC) radiofrequency (RF) radiation exposure guidelines.

EPA has not changed its position regarding the FCC guidelipes, which are designed to
protect the public from the thevmal effects of tadio frequancy encrgy. This poesition, stated jn an
Aprit 30, 1999, letter from then Acting Deputy Assistant Administrator Robert Brenncr (o the
FCC, remains EPA’g policy. There is, however, continued scientific uncertainty regarding the
exmcfpossxblemmemmm such as these due to chromic exposure, end EPA
supports the ongoing efforts of the National Institute of Eavironmental Health Sciences and the
Food and mugﬁdmum&mntommad&uondmemhmwm postulated effects. Until
such tithe a8 the results of this research e available, it rematas EPA%s view that the FCC
exposure guidelines adequately protect the public from all sclentifically established haoms that
may result frora RF enerpy fields generated by FCC liccosees, and BPA will continue to work
closely with the FCC and other fndeml agmcles to. DEW mmﬁﬁc information.
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lese contact Ms.Bonnie Gitlin
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